
I am wri�ng on behalf of The Bridge Trust - a small local charity which provides good quality accommoda�on

with support for the homeless

We have free places in the Tunbridge Wells Half Marathon, February 18th, which is ran by the Tunbridge Wells

Harriers

For a place we ask that runners try to raise £50 (or more!) in sponsorship for our work with the homeless

Now in its 35th year The Tunbridge Wells Half Marathon has become a very popular event. It is famed for the

scenic and challenging route (the 300 foot ascent of Spring Hill at Fordcombe is to be men�oned), me�culous

organisa�on, value for money and friendly marshals, it was voted the ‘Most Improved Race in the UK’ in 2009

and was voted the No.2 Half Marathon in the UK in 2011 by Runner’s World readers. So runners are in for a

treat!

The HQ is at the Tunbridge Wells Sp[orts Centre on St Jon’s Road.

More informa�on about the race can be found here:  h;p://www.twharriers.org.uk/tunbridge-wells-

half-marathon/

I would greatly appreciate it if you could please inform the members of your athle�c club about our free places

in this race.

For more informa�on about The Bridge Trust you can visit our website: www.thebridgetrust.org.uk, or you can

follow us on Twi;er @bridgetrust1, or take a look at our Facebook page

If anyone is interested in one of our places they can email me bbu;erwick@thebridgetrust.org.uk or call 01732

368363

Many thanks for your �me

Becky

Fundraising Officer


